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Hasselt, 28 June 2016 

 

Manuscript NO.: 26797 

 

Dear Editor 

 

On behalf of all the authors, I would hereby like to thank you for your edit. We would also like to 

thank the reviewers for their comments. 

After receiving the revised manuscript, we addressed each of the points raised by the reviewers and 

the editor (see below). We also updated the manuscript according to the Guidelines and 

Requirements for Manuscript Revision-Review. In the attachments you can find the audio file 

describing the final core tip. 

(1) Reviewer NO.: 01192203 

This is a  review article on pathophisiology of peritoneal carcinomatosis diffusion in colorectal cancer. 

The molecular aspects have been highlighted. Because the methodology of the review have been not 

explained, this can be considered as an educational article. Although rarely this kind of article can be 

considered innovative or add something, it's the first time that this topic has been reviewed in the 

current literature and could represent in the next future an excellent basis for researchers who would 

like to investigating the molecular mechanisms of the diffusion of peritoneal carcinomatosis  The 

article is well written, well correlated with figures and tables. The references seem adequate to the 

topic.  A table that reassumes the paragraphs (detachment, transport, attachment, invasion) with a 

list of molecules/molecular pathway might help the reader in finding a specific topic of interest 

through the article. I think that the manuscript coul interesting for the readership of WJG and should 

accepted without any significant changes. 

We added a table on page 7 and 36, that reassumes the paragraphs with a list of 

molecules/molecular pathways.  

(2) Reviewer NO.: 03292914 

This is an excellent review. The list of author's consist of professional and icon scientists what in my 

opinion fully affect onto educational publication status and will be for shure interesting for potential 

readers.The text is weel written, all cittations are made very professional and properly. I fully 

recomend without any additonal coments this text for publication.   

 

We thank you for your edit, and look forward to your decision, 

Kind regards, 
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Lieselotte Lemoine, M.Sc. 

Hasselt University, Faculty of Medicine and Life Sciences, 

Martelarenlaan 42, 3500 Hasselt. 

lieselotte.lemoine@uhasselt.be 

+32472614447 

 


